Matts Memos
March 18th – 22nd, 2019
*5 Points of life Photo- If you participated in the 5 Points of Life races (5K or Kids Marathon) please wear your shirt on Thursday, March 21st. We would love to get a picture for the yearbook! As always, thanks you for your continued support! 

**Tid Bits- The children are beginning to reach “that age”, not to mention summer is knocking on the door, when their bodies are beginning to change. One of those changes is that they are starting to omit some new odors. With that said, please look into purchasing some deodorant/ body wipes for your children. Some things I found online that are natural and safe for kids were Arm & Hammer products as well as the Tom’s of Maine product line. I also found some kids version of Degree and Junior Varsity Naturals was also listed quite a bit. Thanks for your help and support in this matter! ( ( ( ( 
***Volunteer Reminder- A big THANK YOU to those parents who have completed their hours! The school year is quickly coming to an end. We have about 50(ish) days left of school for you to complete your volunteer hours. Per your signed compact, you MUST volunteer for at least 5 hours IN your child’s classroom (7.5 if you have multiple children at HLA). This can be as simple as having the children read to you, doing a simple craft with the children, or help with the cooking. Please contact me to schedule a time for you to complete these hours. Please do not wait until the end of the year to complete those hours! ( I am in need of some volunteers to help cook for our March parent night! 😊 Just a heads up, the month of April and beginning of May, it will be harder to get those hours in as we have FSA testing throughout the school. In case you didn’t know, you can volunteer during after school should that work better for your schedule. You can read with the children, lead a craft or other activity, come in and clean up around the room/ school, etc. The possibilities are endless!  
****Volunteer Check In – Please check with me, Mrs. Carr, or Mrs. B before coming in to volunteer. As stated above, we have a lot of testing throughout the months of April and May, so the volunteer opportunities are not as open.
*****School Days – Please be sure to ask your children about the following from this past week: our math review activities, working on our parts of speech unit, the word of the week - initiative, what is going on in PE, Music, and Morning Meeting. 
******Tip of the week - World Health Day
April 7 is World Health Day.  The theme this year is “Food Safety: from farm to plate, make food safe.”  There are more than 200 foodborne diseases, some of which have long term health consequences.  Pay attention to food labels, and cooking instructions to make sure food is being prepared properly.
Spelling List
(words beginning with con – sounding like con)
concentrate        concept           concrete              conference           confidence  
congregate         conifer            constantly           contradict             conversation
**This section is for you!  Please feel free to write any questions/comments/concerns you may have for me in this space.  Please sign and return so I’ll know you have read this newsletter. 
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